Bolton Board of Education 
Emergency Meeting 
September 2, 2011

The Bolton Board of Education held an emergency meeting on September 2, 2011 at the Bolton High School Library in order to discuss opening day of school.  Karen Bergin called the meeting to order at 3:00 PM.  Also in attendance were Paula Meyers, Trace Maulucci, Karen Alibrio and Joe Muro, Superintendent Smith, Principal Joe Maselli.  Matthew Giuffre participated via conference call.  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The superintendent outlined the recommendation to delay the BHS school opening by one day and outlined options should there be further delays.
 
A motion was made by Joe Muro to adjourn the meeting at 3:25 PM, Matthew Giuffre seconded the motion.  MUP. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Paula Meyers
Board Secretary 
